
     Movie Screening 

Consilium, in collaboration with the Psychology and Counselling Department, successfully organized 

a horror-themed psychology festival titled "Phobos: Psychology of Fear Unveiled" on 17th October 

2023. One of the key highlights of this festival was the screening of the movie "Coraline." 

The movie screening took place at De Nobili Hall, St. Joseph’s University, from 14:30 to 16:30. This 

event aimed to explore the psychological aspects of fear, providing an engaging and insightful 

experience for the participants. The captivating storyline of "Coraline" was chosen to provoke 

thoughtful discussions on various psychological elements. 

The movie screening attracted a vibrant audience, with an attendance ranging from 30 to 40 

students. The enthusiastic participation and engagement of the students added to the overall success 

of the event. 

Consilium's commitment to organizing meaningful and thought-provoking events was evident in the 

success of "Phobos: Psychology of Fear Unveiled." The collaboration between faculty and student 

coordinators, along with the active participation of the students, contributed to the event's success 

in fostering a deeper understanding of psychological themes. 

This event not only served as an entertainment platform but also as an educational initiative, aligning 

with the academic goals of the Psychology and Counselling Department. Consilium looks forward to 

hosting more such events that contribute to the holistic development of the university community. 

 

For the Images of the Movie Screening, kindly refer to the Photo Gallery: 

https://www.sju.edu.in/gallery/59 

 


